

Phase II of back to in-person worship

On Sunday, we will be gathering in the Family Life Center at 9:30 a.m.

Please wear a mask — and if it's not medically advisable for you, we will trust you have your doctor's authoriza-tion. No hugging, other than "air hugs."

We have to limit the entrances into the church building, so we are asking everyone to use the ramp leading into the Family Life Center — it's handicap accessible. Other entrances will be closed off to discourage elevator usage, as it has too much common touch and does not allow proper social distancing.

Upon entrance to the Family Life Center, your temperature will be checked. Hand sanitizer will be available, and no common surface items will be handed out (bulletins, hymnals, etc.). Please avoid crossing within six feet of each other. Restrooms outside the Family Life Center will be available. There will be no coffee and refreshments.

We're open to necessary adaptations as we go along. Not one size fits all, so options will be available. The service will be transmitted to the parking lot via FM signal for those who are not comfortable entering the building. And we will continue our established practice of placing the service on YouTube, Facebook, and the church website (vicksburgumc.org).

We look forward to the day of returning to worship in the sanctuary. We miss the congregational singing, the chancel choir, the bells, personal greetings, and everything else which made the time so special. But in the meantime, this is what we need to do.

Thank you so much to the many people who are work-ing together to make worship possible. We are so very blessed! Thanks to you, too. Your love and support for your church family is very appreciated.